
43-05 61st Street, Apt. C2 

Woodside, New York 11377 

March 2, 2015 

Mr. Barry Haber 

Director of Development 

The Center for Family Support Inc. 

333 Seventh Avenue, Ninth Floor 

New York, New York 10001 

 

Dear Mr. Barry Haber: 

This letter is to express my interest in your posting in CityTech for an open internship/ Job 

Positon in the Marketing Website IT. 

Professor Dr. Ossama Elhadary, Assistant professor, and internship coordinator in Computer 

Systems Technology department, CityTech, CUNY sent me an email about the Internship/Job 

Position. 

With a Bachelor’s degree in Computer Science, I would like to share my background of 

education in the Computer Science campus and skills that I could contribute to your 

organization.  

My professional experiences are representatives of my abilities. My last project using Komodo 

IDE a multi-language code editor by ActiveState helped me to create web-pages, and my current 

project, a Video Management that teaches Visual Basic language created by Microsoft that is the 

first of its kind and is now being sold across the country to corporations and universities.  

Following all the classes that required to get my degree in Computer Science has prepared me 

well to make valuables contributions to your goal of successfully creating, implementing codes 

in new web pages. Through varied courses, described in my resume, I have the ability to learn 

new skills and to interact well in a technical environment. I look forward to apply all these 

abilities at The Center for Family Support Inc. IT department. 

I’ve attached a copy of my resume that details my projects and experience in software 

development. I can be reached anytime via my cell phone, 917-279-3130 or via email at 

vergaray.milagros@gmail.com 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to speaking with you about this 

opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

Milagros Vergaray 


